Do our creative practices (performing,
writing, storytelling) help 2SLGBTQQIA+
people learn to advocate for ourselves

and others?
Let’s create together

and find out!

As part of a research project on the impact
of creative expression on community advo-
cacy, a researcher from the University of
Manitoba is looking for people interested in
participating in a weekly collaborative
creative expression (performance, creative
writing, whatever!) workshop.

Bus tickets, food, and non-alcoholic bever-
ages will be provided at each workshop or
related event.

Drop in and join us! Sunshine House
Wed. January 22, 6-9 pm 646 Logan Avenue
Winnipeg, MB

Wed. January 29, 6-9 pm
Wed. February 5, 6-9 pm Questions? Contact:
Wed. February 12, 6-9 pm Dr. Katelyn Dykstra

k.dykstra@umanitoba.ca
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